
 
  
We would like to inform you of some changes that you can expect 
to see when you return to our office.  All these changes are to 
protect you and our team.  
  

1. We ask that you arrive 10-15 minutes early to allow 
enough time for the following changes and to ensure your 
appointment is started on schedule.  

i. Please wait in your car and (text) or call us at 630 845 
1088 letting us know that you have arrived.   

ii. When we are ready to see you, we will text and/or call 
you to come inside.  

iii. When you enter the office, please disinfect your 
hands by using the hand sanitizer provided. We will 
ask you to complete a Covid 19 Questionnaire and 
your temperature will be taken with a no touch 
thermometer.  

iv.Afterwards, we will ask you to please wash your 
hands for at least 20 seconds and rinse your mouth 
with the provided rinse in the restroom.   

v. You will then be escorted to the treatment room and 
resume care.  

vi.Upon exiting the treatment room, please feel free to 
wash or disinfect your hands before checking out at 
the front desk.  

 


